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babcock & Wilcox Po. , u,,,,,,,,, c.c u,

j
P.O. Box 1260. L>n:tt "E. Va 2.:505
Te!ephone: (804) 354 5111

t August 30, 1974

Mr. Paul F. Collins
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch
U. S. Atomic Energy Cotmission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Collins: -

In reference to our recent conversation with respect to the conduct
of the reactor operator's certification examination on the Babcock &
Wilcox simulator, we will be conducting a training program for t1
Duke Power Company Oconee station during September, 1974 which wi..
include at least that amount of instruction as described in my letter
9 H (14) AEC 1-74 dated August 30, 1974.

It is my understanding that the Duke Power Comapny will submit
to you a description of the total training program for these operators
who will be in our September class.

The reactor startup examinations for the Duke operators will oe
given on Friday, Septe=ber 13 and September 27, 1974. Your attendance
for observation or participation in these examinations would be welcomed.

The Duke Power Company plans to provide a management representative
to observe the conduct of examinations on both dates shown.
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Very truly yours /
,
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Nprman S.111 tt .

Manager, Nuclear Training
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